Faculty Senate report for Department Chairs committee.
On Friday October 6, the department chairs committee met in Elko and interactive with Battle Mountain, Ely, Pahrump, and Winnemucca. The topics discussed were goals and plans for the committee for this academic year. The committee decided one of the main priorities of this committee was to continue to prioritize the faculty positions openings and have that list approved by this committee. Several positions are being proposed to the committee next month and we will work on the priority hiring of these, and it will be ongoing. 

College wide marketing of programs and degrees was discussed in detail also. VP Lynn Mahlberg was at the meeting and shared that her and President Helens had been having conversations about increasing the amount of money available to use for marketing. She was asked to attend the next meeting and give an update on this issue. Department chairs recommended that we have this info before even considering our next step. We also discussed that this committee may not be the proper place to set a marketing strategy for the entire college that may be better served by individual depts. 
Lastly, John Rice asked to attend from General Education committee and passed on information to share with Departments about changes being proposed in the General Education requirements for AA and AS degrees. I will let that committee explain that in more detail in their report. 

Submitted by; Thomas Bruns Chair of the department chairs committee.  

